

PROTECTOURPRIESTS.COM ~ PROTECTOURPRIESTS@GMAIL.COM

May 26, 2018

Dear Friend of Father Phillips,

We have confirmation that after several weeks the Congregation of the Resurrection has concluded its hearings and investigation of the accusations directed against Father Phillips.

A review board of three public-spirited leaders from Chicagoland was appointed and volunteered to listen to all concerned. Sources tell us they are not members of St. John Cantius Church and they spent hundreds of hours taking testimony from the accusers, persons who knew the accusers, and other people who have come forward to defend Father Phillips. We await publication of the findings by the provincial of the Congregation of the Resurrection.

Please know Father Phillips is well and recovering from his spring cold. Father remembers all of you at his daily Mass, Divine Office, and Rosary.

Thank you for your continued prayers and support. The Protect Our Priests team